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LATEST UPDATES 

As the COVID -19 situation persists through March and into April 2020 affecting members and industry 
nationwide, we trust that these joint statements are of assistance. The joint statements aim to help all our 
members better understand the COVID -19 situation as it applies to massage and myotherapy in the face of 
unclear interpretations of the term “massage parlour” across a range of jurisdictions.  

The Australian Government has described a healthcare setting as an essential indoor gathering. At this stage 
it is apparent that directives to specific healthservice providers are being informed state by state, further 
adding to the confusion.  

While services provided by remedial massage and myotherapists currently fall within this category (an 
essential indoor gathering) in some states (see below for state directive) we encourage you to consider the 
risk environment and public safety when making decisions about whether you are providing to your patients’ 
essential services within those states and territories yet to provide a clear directive. 

You would have received the email or social media message advising that we continue to seek clarity or a 
single definition from both Federal and State Government as to the exclusion of these health services. This is 
important now and in the future to establish a definitive and clear message. In the interim ARHG support the 
position of their participating health funds in removing access to the Hicaps facility until the government 
advises that the virus is contained.  They have further advised that claims submitted by other means will be 
reviewed carefully and audited if necessary.  

 

Police is some States are instructing some therapists that are open to close down but not in others. 

 

It is important to note that Associations have no legal authority to tell you to open or close. We can only 
provide members with the guidance and advice from confirmed sources which we will continue to do. 

As of today, Tuesday 31st March, we are advised Massage and Myotherapy are considered non-essential 
services in Queensland, the Northern Territory and Victoria, and therefore remedial massage therapists and 
myotherapists in those states should cease face to face practice immediately. 

Until absolute clarity can be demonstrated such as in Queensland and Victoria please co-operate with any 
instructions from Police and do not put your business or self at further risk. 
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